
The Open House at Our Lady of Sorrows Church  will take place 
on Sunday September 10th, 2023 from 10:00-4:00. We will commence 
with Mass at 9:00am followed by a reception. The history of the Church 
will be on display including pictures of the first couple married in the 
church; pictures of the various priests, etc., Furthermore, we w ill 
recognize the 80th Anniversary of Our Lady of Sorrows Parish, during 
this event.  
 
Local seniors will be present to share their memories of the building of the 
Church, will reminisce about the people who built it, and will share their 
recollections of days gone by in the village of Venosta.  
 
Pictures and artifacts will be on display and we will pay homage during 
this event to the local seniors for their commitment to Our Lady of 
Sorrows Parish.  
 
 
This banner which is on display at the entrance to the Church, was partially 
funded from monies received from the Novatio Foundation.  

                            


